
  
 

Bulletin No. 6-2019 
 

Subject: Street Address Website 
 

Resource: Information Management Division 
 

Date: October 9, 2019 
 
 

EFFECTIVE DATE: October 9, 2019 
 

The Information Management Division of the Prince George’s County Planning 
Department has launched a new webpage at https://www.mncppc.org/4680/Street-
NamesAddressing to assist the Development Community when requesting new street 
names. 
 
The street name and address website gives developers and citizens: 

• The ability to review the Planning Department’s address policy 

• Review the official street name and street suffix lists 

• Access the Department’s GIS based address point web application     
 

If you have any questions, please contact Michael Shean at 301-952-4779. 
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